
 

 

Dear Parents 

We are inviting your child to take part in a free online webinar as part of IGD’s Feeding Britain’s Future (FBF) 

digital schools programme 

As we are unable to visit your school this term, we are now bringing our free employability skills training to students 

at home! In our 30 minute webinar your child will:  

• Hear from industry professionals LIVE – learn about their jobs, the skills they use at work and the impact of 

coronavirus on their role 

• Take part in fun quizzes  

• Have the chance to ask questions  

• Only the industry presenters will be visible or heard but students can submit written questions 

You can find out more about Feeding Britain’s Future and our charitable work here 

https://www.igd.com/charitable-impact/feeding-britains-future 

How to take part: 

1. Please contact Miss Temple or Miss Bradley via email or on show my homework to let them know you plan 

to attend. 

2. We recommend that prior to the session, students spend 5 minutes watching this video 

https://vimeo.com/327676572  

3. Find your log-in link here: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/678350702902869004 

4. Your child should join at Thursday 25th June at 10.30am (Please aim to join 5 minutes before this start 

time).  

5. Please note student’s details will not be saved or stored by IGD and will not be visible to classmates. 

6. We do not wish to keep your data. Please register with your first name and your school name as your 

surname.  

 

7. Don’t use your real email address, just yourname@igd.com ! 
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Digital safeguarding  

• Students will only be able to see and listen to the presenters during the webinar. They will not have the 

option to switch on their own mics or cameras 

• Students can submit questions for our industry professionals during the webinar but only our facilitator can 

see these, and they will select from those submitted 

• Students will also participate in a webinar ‘poll’ to enable them to answer multiple choice questions in the 

quiz. The facilitator will demonstrate how to do this.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Miss Temple templec@bedalehighschool.org.uk  
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